
From the PTO President, Carli Wyckoff
Happy New Year from the 2021-2022 Pivik PTO board!

We simply can't accomplish anything without the support of parents and teachers like you. 

Last month, for the first time since Valentine's parties of 2020, parents were back in the building! A huge shout out and thank you to all
of you who planned, gathered money, sorted games, packaged crafts, and showed up to help make the winter classroom parties a huge
success. And an extra-special thank you to the Pivik faculty members (Mr. Gauntner, Mrs. Stichlich, Officer Locke, and Mrs. Palumbo)
who helped make the process easy and smooth for our incoming parents. 

This month, the PTO is ruling out our first ever Pivik PTO Teacher of the Month and Pivik PTO Faculty of the Month. Start thinking about
who your family can nominate and look for the google form links on FaceBook and in the PBSD app.

Theme Day
Pajama Day for Pivik Helping Pivik is Friday Jan. 7
Theme Day’s are our way of raising funds for Pivik Helping Pivik and Feeding Friends. Both fantastic programs are entirely run on
donations from students, families and Pivik faculty. Donations are not required but greatly appreciated!

If you’d like to donate to PHP, you can send any amount via PayPal to pivikpto@gmail.com, and put "Pivik Helping Pivik" in the notes. You
MUST put "Pivik Helping Pivik" in the notes so the money can be allocated to that account. Please use the “between friends” option, so
we don’t lose anything in fees. THANK YOU!!

Glow-in-the-Dark BINGO, Jan. 21
Join us for Glow-in-the-Dark BINGO! Details TBA 

Yearbook Photos Needed
Photos Needed:

Purple & Gold shots/Plum Spirit/Plum Sports
Neighborhood winter/snow shots
Glow Bingo
In the Halls of Pivik
Any Remaining Theme Days
Around Plum/Pittsburgh
Virtual/Remote/EDS/YMCA kids
and Valentine's Day/Someone Special Dance

Please remember that photos should contain at least two or more Pivik students and teachers/staff only.  Entries for the
2021-2022 yearbook must be submitted by the end of February.

Stay in Touch with the Pivik PTO
● Like Pivik PTO on Facebook
● PTO Meetings are the second Monday of every month in

person at 7 p.m. in the Pivik cafeteria and virtually.  A link will
be sent out via email.

● Become a member by completing the PTO Membership Form
and sending your dues via PayPal to pivikpto@gmail.com

● Sign up for Alerts from Pivik PTO on the Plum District
App. Directions to sign up at the bottom.

● Website www.pbsd.k12.pa.us/pta7133.aspx
● Email pivikpto@gmail.com
● To volunteer, email carliwyckoff@gmail.com

Upcoming Important Dates:
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January

Monday 1/10/22 - PTO Meeting 7:15 PM Pivik Cafeteria or meet.google.com/xyw-dzkc-naw
Monday 1/17/22 - Hot Chocolate Bomb Pick-Up 810 Garlow Blvd
Friday 1/21/22 - Glow Bingo

February

Friday 2/4/22 - Red and Pink Day
Friday 2/4/22 - Someone Special Ball
Monday 2/7/22 - PTO Meeting 7:15 PM Pivik Cafeteria
Monday 2/14/22 - Valentine Party Day @ Pivik

In next month’s edition look for information on Feb. and Mar. events like Someone Special Dance.
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